

Notley High School & Braintree Sixth Form



Executive Headteacher and CEO of NEMAT: Rob James



20 November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Save the Children - Christmas Jumper Day 2020

The school will be having a Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 11 December 2020 to raise money for the Save the Children Appeal.

The money raised for the Save the Children Appeal goes towards providing children with a better and brighter future both here in the UK and abroad.

Students will be asked to make a £1 donation. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash or cheque donations due to the current climate, but we would be very grateful for your donations by ParentPay.

Please note this is not a non-uniform day and so students are still expected to wear their normal uniform. However they are allowed to wear a Christmas jumper on top of their school shirt. Students do not need to buy a new jumper – they could decorate or swap an old one. Hair must not be dyed an unnatural colour, even temporarily.

Thank you in advance for your support. For more information about Save the Children please visit https://christmasjumperday.org/

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Godfree

Assistant Headteacher - KS3





